
NB! Announcements in the english version are machine translated and may contain errors. Only
notices in Estonian are authentic and have legal effect.

Notifications of hunting licences

Start of publication: 08.07.2009

A notification of the withdrawal of the right to use hunting districts has been submitted to the Environment
Agency on 01.07.2009.

Notifier: State Riigimetsa Majandamise Keskus, registry code 70004459, address Viljandi mnt 18b,
Tallinn 11216

Areas of hunting for which the right of usufruct has been waived:
1. Shellfish hunting area, located in the territory of the municipalities of Otepää, cannabis, Urvaste and
Sõmerpalu
.2. Flame hunting area, located in the municipalities of Emmaste, Kyrgessaare and Käina in
.3. Leva hunting area, located in the municipalities of Juuru, Kohila, Kaiu, Kose and Kõue,
.4. Pork hunting area, located in the territory of the municipalities of Rakvere, Tapa and Tammsalu,
.
within 14 days of the date of publication of this notice, written applications may be submitted to the
Environment Agency for the right to use these hunting areas. A model application form is
on the EEA website www.keskkonnaamet.ee.
Applications to be sent to the Environment Agency, Narva mnt 7a, 15172 Tallinn. Information: Tel. 514
4510, e-mail: metsaosakond@keskkonnaamet.ee.


